
BHRS Director’s Report (March 2024)

• Director’s Newsletter for March is focused on Youth Services
• Two-day planning begins today to develop ideas/solutions using a 

Human Centered Design for youth crisis services 
• BOS approved Telecare contract to operate and deliver unarmed 

community-mobile crisis intervention in last week
• Working with Telecare, StarVista on the logistics and 911 (Dispatch)
• Planning for outreach and communication
• Planned phase: Late May (1 team) and by August (5 teams)

• Ongoing planning for CARE Court
• Presentation to the BHC in April


